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PARISH ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING SUMMARY MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 4, 2023 

ATTENDEES: Marlene Steinour (Chair), Father Rozman, Father Roth, Deacon Auchey, Deacon 

McAlister, Joyce Akujobi, Rose Baker, Tony Devlin, Bob Flaherty, Jason Glogau, Dave Maceiko, Terri 

Rosenstein, Dave Schmidt, Michelle Serafin, Dave Sheranko, Ginny Stack (via Zoom), Mary Vukelich 

NOT IN ATTENDANCE: Sean Matthews 

MINUTES:  Sarah Heil 

CALL TO ORDER AND PRAYER: Marlene Steinour called the meeting to order at 9:00 AM.  Rose 

Baker provided the reflection, with sharing taking place on the reading from Luke 17:11-19. 

Intercessory prayers were offered before the closing of the communal prayer. 

WELCOME TO NEW YOUTH AND EVANGELIZATION SENIOR LEADER, DAN MENEZES: There 

will be two youth ministry program tracks, one for middle-school students (“Starting Line”) and one for 

high school students (“Aftershock”). These programs will feature fun events, fellowship gatherings, 

learning about Catholic teaching, and service opportunities. The planned kick-off date is January 7, 

2024. Dan is also looking at doing an after-school enrichment program.  This program will be 

introduced at the November 11-12 weekend Masses. 

STRATEGIC PLAN – THE CONTINUOUS PROCESS OF REVIEWING, UPDATING, PLANNING, 

AND MEASURING: Lead by Tony Devlin. The SWOT (Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities, 

Threats) addressed in last month’s meeting (under the topics of worship, evangelization, and 

discipleship) were reviewed, and the SWOT for discipleship were examined and modified where 

necessary.   

CLERGY UPDATES: Father Rozman recapped the parish mission, and Eucharistic Revival 

Committee insights and PAC remarks were shared. Overall, the mission may be considered 

incredibly successful. Residents of Traditions of America are pilot testing The Rescue Project; the 

Senior Leadership team will engage in this in Spring 2024 with parish-wide launch in the fall. The Life 

and Dignity Mass took place on Sunday, October 29, with Bishop Senior attending. 

PARISH MANAGER’S REPORT: Dave Maceiko offered an overview of improvements and changes 

planned and active around the parish campus, shared the results of Parish Manager Meeting and 

Diocese Building and Safety Meeting, and provided an update on the Diocesan Annual Campaign 

commitments. 

PAC CHAIR UPDATES: Marlene Steinour provided updates regarding PAC communications, PAC 

terms, the Mass guidebook, PAC by-laws, and parish survey. 

The meeting ended at 12:01 with a prayer led by Rose Baker. 

The next meeting is Saturday, December 2, at 9 AM, with a gathering prior. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Sarah Heil 

“Saint Joseph, foster father of Jesus, pray for us.” 


